
 

 
 

 



Are You Ready To Party?  Valley PTA will be holding a Neon Disco on Friday 7th  

February.  With special UV lighting, and a host of neon glow items to purchase and neon face 
painting, this is set to be a fun-filled extravaganza!  
 

Dress Code: This is less about the GLAM and more about the , so please dress in neon 

colours, the brighter the better!  
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 

 PAYMENT will be accepted via ParentMail only because when payment is made, 
ParentMail will automatically add your child to the Disco Register, which will be used at the 
entrance door to confirm your child’s payment and therefore access to the event.   There are 
no physical tickets.  If you do not know how to use ParentMail, the school office will show 
you. 
 

 SPENDING MONEY:   As usual there will be glow/neon items, tattoos, face painting, drinks, 
sweets and crisps sold on the night so small change is advised.   Items are approx. £2 with 
most things between 10p-50p.   Tap water is provided free of charge.  

 

 ENTRANCE  to the event is from the top staff car park.  Please wait with your child at the top 
of the steps with their year group to be registered. 

 

 COATS: You will need to take your child’s coat away with you as there is nowhere to store 
them at the disco. 
 

 MOBILE PHONES should not be brought to the Disco.  Any child found with a mobile phone 
will have it confiscated for safe keeping until the end of the event. 
 

 FACE PAINTS are non-permanent and can be easily removed with soap and water but may 
stain clothes. 
 

 

 
VOLUNTEER HELPERS – WE NEED YOU! 
If you are able to help with either Disco please fill out the Form called Disco Helpers on 
ParentMail.  It is loud but great fun! 


